M E M O R A N D U M


TO:		RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:	SEPTEMBER 4, 2018

RE:                 MEMORANDUM RELATED TO BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS AND THOMAS MORE COLLEGE DUAL CREDIT TEACHERS SCHOLARSHIP ADDENDUM

            In April the Board initially approved the establishment of a Dual Credit Teacher Scholarship program in cooperation with Thomas More College. 
            After several ideations of the MOU the approval was finalized at the August Board meeting.
            The scholarship is intended to increase the number of Boone County teachers available to teach dual credit classes.
            Teachers who receive the scholarship will be expected to complete the program and teach dual credit classes if requested by the school in which they work.  In addition, teachers will be expected to work in the district for at least one year for every class for which they use the scholarship, up to a maximum of five years.  Teachers, upon acceptance into the Dual Credit Teacher Scholarship program will sign the addendum as their commitment to the terms as outlined.    
             I have attached a copy of the Dual Credit Teachers Scholarship Addendum for your review and approval.           
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                        I recommend the Board approve the Dual Credit Teacher Scholarship Addendum, as presented.

		
	



